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September 9, 2022 
 
 
 
Chartered Institute of Environmental Health 
Chadwick Court, 15 Hatfields, London SE1 8DJ 
Attn: Julie Barratt, President 
 
Dear President Barratt: 
 
On behalf of the National Environmental Health Association’s 6800 members, Regional Vice 
Presidents, Officers, and staff, we convey condolences on the passing of Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
We stand with you at this time of grief and transition.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
David T. Dyjack, Dr.PH, CIH 
Executive Director 
 
 

 
D. Gary Brown, DrPH, CIH, RS, DAAS 
President - NEHA 
 


